
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

10th January 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Following the announcement this week of our temporary relocation to Cape Cornwall 

School, we would like to thank all of you who have shown your support and 

understanding regarding the move so far. The children are certainly very excited.  

As you know we are having a meeting on Tuesday 16th January 3pm-4pm to answer 

any of your questions regarding this project. To ensure that everyone’s voice is heard 

we would request that if you have any questions that they are emailed in advance to 

Cassandra at secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk. The meeting will begin with a 

presentation from Cornwall Council followed by your questions. Further information 

will be forthcoming as the project develops. We are also able to inform you that the 

transport provided will run from St Levan Sports Pavilion to Cape Cornwall (times TBC) 

and the reverse at the end of the day. If you think you will need transport for this 

period, please can you send an email to Cassandra. This will help to ascertain the 

most appropriate transport.  

May we also take this opportunity to let you know that in the continuing absence of 

the Headteacher, Cornwall Council have kindly provided us with some headship 

support for half a day a week. This will be Jodie Flynn who is the Headteacher at 

Heamoor School which, like St Levan, is also a part of Penwith Education Trust. We are 

really grateful for this support and are looking forward to working with Mrs Flynn.  

 

Many thanks 

 

The St Levan Team 


